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From the Editor

I thoroughly enjoy being the editor of WORK. And
as the years have gone by (all too quickly over the last
14 years since the journal was created) it has provided
me with such pure satisfaction and pride. Each issue
has its own uniqueness, perhaps even a personality and
this one is no exception. We have authors writing from
various countries such as the United States, Sweden,
New Zealand and Canada and from a variety of pro-
fessions: Occupational therapy, nursing, ergonomics,
medicine, public health, industrial hygiene, and psy-

chology. One article is especially distinctive since it
has been co-authored by members of a clubhouse, just
one consumer group that we serve.

I thank you for your continued support of our journal.
As always, I welcome hearing from you.

Cheers,
Karen

E-mail: kjacobs@bu.edu
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